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Presenter: Fr. Kevin Cronin, OFM 

“AwakeŶiŶg our Faith iŶ these ChalleŶgiŶg Tiŵes” 



St. Vincent de paul 

Family Movie Night 

Thank you to all who made  our 
first ever Family Movie Night  such 
a success! A special note of thanks 
to the children who attended with 
their parents/grandparents. Your 
presence will enable us to help 
some needy people of STM. 

THANK-YOU! 

 
On Thursday, April 3, 2014 
Kevin O’Connor, President 
and CEO of Bridgehampton 
National Bank (BNB)  
presented Fr. Antony and 
St. Thomas More Parish 
Outreach Volunteers and  
St. Joseph Parish  
Volunteers with a check for 
$1,000 each. 
 
St. Thomas More is very 
grateful to Mr. O’Connor 
and the staff of the  
Bridgehampton National 
Bank. 

 CONGRATULATIONS! 

To the Holdorf Family who  won  
tickets to the Family Movie Night in 
September.  


